Dear Parents and Guardians,
As we near the Thanksgiving holiday week and the end of first semester, I am alerting our fourth year students about ways that they can improve their academic performance before final grades.  As Graduation Coach, I want to be sure that you and they are aware of all of the support available.  With fewer than class days left before final exams, the time to turn in missing work and make up tests is very short. 
**Students or parents can go to the Campbell HS website and click on Synergy StudentVue or Synergy Parent VUE to determine missing assignments or tests.  If no grade is listed by an assignment, the assignment needs to be completed and turned in or the test or quiz should be made up.  If not, the grade becomes a zero, and the average will drop substantially.
Student opportunities for getting extra help, completing assignments, and making up quizzes and tests offered at Campbell High School:
1. Attend teacher-led extra help sessions before or after school.  Schedules for English, Math, Science, Social Studies, and World Languages are attached.
2. Use the computer lab in Room 911 after school for assignments requiring online work.
3. Go to websites that offer helpful videos and tutorials that support in-class learning (attached).
4. Computer Lab will be open for CVA and GradPoint students AND students who need to work on a project or assignment that requires a computer
a. Where? – Enter at Wills Gym & go to Room 205 
b. When?— Saturday, Dec. 3 from 9:00 – noon    AND
                  Saturday, Dec. 10 from 9:00 - noon
5. Feel free to contact me for additional support – judy.hays@cobbk12.org or 404-932-1387. I am here to help!
Important Dates:
End-of-Course Test Dates (These tests count 20% of the semester grade.)
Nov. 29-30 – Algebra I, Geometry, 9th Lit., American Lit. (Starts Tuesday after Thanksgiving break)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dec. 1 – American Lit. and 9th Lit.
Dec. 5-6 – US History, Economics, Biology, Physical Science
Final Exams – December 19 – 21

Thank you for your encouragement and support of our students.  I hope that you and your families enjoy a wonderful Thanksgiving!
Sincerely,
Judy



